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From: jendust@comcast.net <jendust@comcast.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2022 10:29 AM
To: Public Comment <publiccomment@losaltosca.gov>
Cc: 'victoria momentumcyclingstudio.com' <victoria@momentumcyclingstudio.com>
Subject: 129 1st Street, Los Altos Zoning Hearing
 
To whom it may concern,
 
I have been a client of Momentum Spin for 10 years.  It is an exceptional studio and is one of the
very few Los Altos businesses that I visit on a regular basis.  Because of the draw to Momentum Spin,
I typically run errands in town either before or after class, creating tax revenues for the City.
 

If the zoning changes for 129 1st Street, and the studio needs to move as a result, the City will lose a
rare female minority owned business.  The likelihood of Momentum Spin relocating elsewhere in Los
Altos is unlikely.  Future tax revenues from my family and many others will be spent in other
neighboring communities.
 
I hope the City will support Momentum Spin, and vote to keep the zoning intact.  As you know, the
zoning was created to keep a balance of different types of businesses to support the community.  I
completely support this vision and would hate to lose the one business that I support the most.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
Jenny Williams
Former PARC Commissioner, Los Altos
13505 Burke Road, Los Altos Hills


